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Arizona Department of Housing 
2024 Information Bulletin 

REGARDING PROGRAMS:  Tribal Housing Development 

REGARDING FUNDING SOURCES:  State Housing Trust Funds (SHTF) 

INFORMATION BULLETIN No. 68-24 
 ISSUED: October 4, 2024 
 RE: FY2024 State Housing Trust Fund Tribal Request for Interest Reminder 
 
REMINDER: The Arizona Department of Housing (Department) announced a Request for 
Interest (RFI) for FY24 State Housing Trust Funds for Tribal Housing Projects on August 30, 
2024. The resources available include $10 million in State Housing Trust Funds (SHTF). The RFI 
aims to identify projects where the Department could help fund or enhance tribal housing 
projects.  
 

Request for Interest Deadline: October 25, 2024 at 4:00 PM MT 
 
For more information on the requested information and how to submit it for the RFI, please see 
Information Bulletin 59-24, released on August 30, 2024, on the Department’s website. 

For questions related to this RFI, please contact:  
Melanie Brewer, Rental Programs Administrator 
melanie.brewer@azhousing.gov or 602.771.1031 

Keon Montgomery, Assistant Deputy Director/Tribal Liaison 
keon.montgomery@azhousing.gov or 602.771.1209 
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